
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

 
 

REF: ICIM- BO-2014-079 
 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, Executive Secretary 
ON BEHALF OF: Consultation Phase Eligibility Committee 
CC: Independent Consultation and Investigation Mechanism 
SUBJECT: Deadline on extension for issuance of the eligibility 

memorandum 
PROJECT La Paz Drainage Program  (BO0223) 

DATE: June 9, 2014  
 

 

In accordance to the provisions of the Policy establishing the Independent Consultation and 

Investigation Mechanism (Paragraph 91 of said document), the Executive Secretary hereby 

notifies on behalf of the Consultation Phase Eligibility Committee, that they will require an 

extension for issuance of the Eligibility Memorandum of request ICIM-BO-2014-079 related to 

project “La Paz Drainage Program  (BO0223)” , the Committee required addittional time to make 

the corresponding analysis due to the amount of workload.    

 

The new deadline for issuance of said memorandum is now June 17, 2014. 

 

Kind regards 
 
 
Victoria Márquez-Mees 
Executive Secretary. 

 
 


